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RE: December 17, 2018 vote for house size on ALR lands in Richmond 

-TO: MAYOR & EACH COUNCILLOR I FROM: CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

11. f;Jrug 
tdtiat:(tt-f) 

As a 35 year Richmond resident, I have been extremely concerned at the growing issue of mansions on Richmond's ALR 
lots. Not only is this an inappropriate use of prime farmland, it has increased speculative development, led to illegal 
activities in these mansions, and continues to be the driving source of skyrocketing land values for agriculturally zoned 
land. 

I am writing to ask that at Monday night's Public Hearing, you vote for 400m2 (over 4,300 sq ft) as the maximum house 
size on ALR properties in Richmond. 

400 m2 was determined by Richard Wozny to be THE APPROPRIATE FARMHOUSE SIZE FOR RICHMOND to reduce 
speculation on agricultural land and to divert residential uses to city lots, as it is in line with the maximum house sizes on 
city lots. 

It is essential that Richmond takes this step to be seen as a leader in farmland preservation, no longer bowing to 
developer and real estate interests. There is no need to allow all ALR land owners to build a mansion, as bonafide farmers 
have always had the option to apply for a larger home through the Agricultural Land Commission. 

House size is one of the largest determinants of the cost of farmland. Please protect the future of our farmlands for future 
generations and vote for 400 m2. 

Sincerely, and with the greatest respect for what you have accomplished in this matter up to date. 

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year ! 

Joy E Hillier 
3351 Springford Ave 
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